Industry Veteran Joins Mortgage
Technology Vendor, LBA Ware
MACON, Ga., June 1, 2017 (SEND2PRESS NEWSWIRE) — LBA Ware™, a leading
provider of automated compensation software and systems integration solutions
for mortgage lending and retail banking, announced it has hired Finn Klemann
as director of business development. In this role, Klemann will bring his
more than 20 years of business development and sales experience in forging
new relationships for LBA Ware in the financial services industry, with a
specific focus on targeting growth in the mortgage industry.

“With the mortgage industry on the cusp of true digital transformation, now
is the time for LBA Ware to expand its footprint in order to deliver
innovation to the industry’s back-office processes, like LO compensation,”
said Lori Brewer, founder of LBA Ware. “Finn’s deep background in mortgage
technology, coupled with his extensive experience in financial services
business development, make him the ideal candidate to lead LBA Ware’s next
phase of growth.”
Prior to joining LBA Ware, Klemann was vice president of sales for the
Northeast territory at LoanLogics, a mortgage technology and outsourced
services provider. Klemann has also held several high-level sales positions
with financial services companies such as Interthinx (now First American
Mortgage Services), Ascendant Capital Partners, Haverford Financial Services,
Envestnet and Lincoln Financial Distributors.

“In the decade since I first entered this space, I’ve observed the mortgage
industry’s gradual transition into the digital world, and with solutions like
CompenSafe and LOS Talker, LBA Ware is well positioned to deliver efficiency
and process optimization to the back-office side of the mortgage
transaction,” Klemann said. “As Director of Business Development, I look
forward to uncovering new opportunities for growth for LBA Ware and nurturing
its existing relationships.”

About LBA Ware:
Founded in 2008 and headquartered in Macon, Ga., LBA Ware is a leading
provider of mortgage and retail banking technology solutions. With over 25
lending-oriented applications still in operation today, LBA Ware provides
cutting edge solutions that leverage automation and system integration to
ease the pain points of repetitive manual workflow, empowering lenders to
maximize productivity and operational efficiency.
For more information about LBA Ware and their software solutions, visit
http://lbaware.com/.
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